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Langenegger, Jared, EMNRD on behalf of emnrd-parkscomments, EMNRD 
Joseph Hunt
RE: [EXTERNAL] State Park Study and Proposed Changes
Saturday, March 2, 2024 11:16:48 AM

Good morning Joseph,
After all public comments are reviewed and we hold our rules hearing on April 1, 2024, the Energy, Minerals and 
Natural Resources Department State Parks Division will determine what changes to adopt. If we make significant 
changes to the rules we have proposed, we may hold another 30-day public comment period and another hearing. 
Ultimately, the Department will make the decision on what rules to adopt. Please let me know if you have further 
questions.
Thank you,

Jared Langenegger, Field Operations Bureau Chief

NM State Parks Division

“Far and away the best prize that life offers is the chance to work hard at work worth doing”  - Theodore Roosevelt

-----Original Message-----
From: Joseph Hunt
Sent: Friday, March 1, 2024 2:09 PM
To: emnrd-parkscomments, EMNRD <emnrd-parkscomments@emnrd.nm.gov>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] State Park Study and Proposed Changes

CAUTION: This email originated outside of our organization. Exercise caution prior to clicking on links or opening 
attachments.

Hello,

Who ultimately decides (votes) on the purposed fee rules changes at the April 1st meeting? And are each of the 
purposed changes voted on separately, or is the entire list of proposals decided en bloc?

Thanks,

Joe Hunt
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